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Give it a Go, Respect, Excellence, Attitude and Teamwork 

   From the Principal.. 
 

Vas the Magician was a great show on Thursday last 

week. Our students were blown away with his magic tricks 

that were all based around healthy eating. We are        

privileged to have shows of this calibre coming to our 

school. 
 

Thank you to the parents that turned up for our School    

Support Meeting on Thursday. This helps us grow our    

interaction between school and whanau. The School    

Support Group have agreed to fund several projects that 

help us give our students opportunities to help them thrive. 
 

Our Board of Trustees is also a great way to be involved 

with the school at a Governance level. Training is available 

and it is not as daunting as it sounds. Please consider  

joining our Board and see for yourself how a school runs. 
 

The school Attendance Plan is working well and we have 

clear information now, on students that are away regularly.  

Please let the office know if your child is going to be away. 
 

Next week we have the Life Education Caravan visiting 

the school. Harold and the Life Ed team will work with all   

classes over three days with the main focus being on 

friendships 

May the 17th is our Constitution Day. This is traditionally a 

day, for as many students as possible, to come and         

celebrate our Norwegian Heritage. Please mark this day on 

the calendar. Notices for our Sandi Troupe will be sent 

home this week. 

Next Friday, we will be going to Wai Splash to finish our 

swimming lessons for the year. We will be doing a 40    

minute Water Safety lesson before going on to our PB4L 

Day with a free swim and lunch at the park. 

Please keep sending Yummy stickers to school. This is a 

great way for us to collect extra equipment for our tamariki.  

Earlier this year we received some new basketballs and 

some new equipment to use on this years Settlers Day—a 

set of “jumping sacks” and a tenniquiot set. Attached to this 

newsletter are a couple of collection sheets—one for bags 

of apples and the other for individual apple stickers. 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
7—9th Life Education caravan visits 

Friday 11th Fun swim at Wai Splash 

  Last day of Term 1 

Friday 18th Good Friday 

Mon 21st Easter Monday 

Friday 25th ANZAC Day 

Mon 27th     Start of Term 2 

“Caught being good cards”  -  SHOWING OUR SCHOOL VALUES 

 ALL AREAS - AMELIA — for exemplary help at Pῡkaha with our younger tamariki - this week’s 

Duffy Book award. 

 ATTITUDE  —  LOKI - for an engaged attitude to complete his literacy learning 

 GIVE IT A GO – SIENNA - for pushing her skill levels by taking on a more advanced robot build 

 ATTITUDE — NIKKO— for having an engaged , on task literacy learning attitude 

REMINDERS 
 Keep collecting stickers from 

“Yummy” apples 

 Please ring/text office if your 

child is going to be away from 

school. 

 Fun swim at Wai Splash on last 

day of term. 

 Keep at eye out for winter sports 

notices / enrolments 

From the Board... 
Following on from our recent parents’     
survey, we would like to share with you 
over the next few weeks, some of the 
feedback and comments. 

A couple of parents queried the school 
timetable and how much time is spent 
learning the three basic R’s.  

Every morning, we have the first three 
hours dedicated to Maths and Literacy 
and then in the afternoons, we do our 
extra curriculum activities.  

Also, in the mornings we have Mrs 
McQuarrie teaching the Year 3 to 5’s so 
they are in smaller class sizes for this 
period.  Our whole school timetable is 
attached to this newsletter.  





 

 

Last month, our Kura received two new vege pods for our school gardens. These were donated by “Fuel for Schools” so a 

very big thank you to all the people out there who buy their fuel through Fern and choose Norsewood & Districts School as 

their donor school.  Photo above: Ranier and Rata starting to put the vege pods together. 

ENVIRO SCHOOL 

Our gardens continue to   

provide lots of fresh           

vegetables and fruit for our 

daily lunches.  

We have just purchased a 

freezer for the school so we 

can keep our surplus for our 

winter kai. 



“Vas the Magician”  
Last week, on Thursday, “Vas the Magician” came to Norsewood and      
Districts’ School. He is from Moldova which is just right under Ukraine in 
Europe. He travels all around New Zealand showing all the schools his cool 
magic tricks. 
He also told us to eat good and healthy food, but he said you could still 
have some treats; just don’t eat them every day! He talked about all the 
foods you should have on your plate; they were vegetables, fruits, grains, 
protein and dairy. 
My favourite trick was when he put his hand in this black bag and he was 
holding it like there was nothing in it. But then, when he lifted the bag up, 
one of his four doves came out! He has four doves and one rabbit.  
We hope that Vas comes to our school again. 
 

Lincoln Maniapoto Year 7 Rata. 

 

In the afternoon we met ‘’Vas the Magician”. Vas had a project called, ‘Eat 
Bright, Eat Right’. 
Vas introduced himself to the school and performed his cool magic tricks. 
He asked for someone to help him and he picked Pieve-Renee. Vas put a 
costume about vitamins (like vitamin A,B,C and D) on her. We all gave Pieve
-Renee a round of applause for going up.  
He talked about a healthy plate with dairy, protein, grains, vegetables and 
fruit; all the stuff I love.  
My favourite part was the dove that turned into a bunny! 
 

By Richie Scaife Year 6 Rata 






